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DATE:  December 14, 2020  
 
TO:   Monmouth-Roseville Faculty/Staff  

Lana Stewart, Monmouth-Roseville Education Association 
 
FROM:  Edward D. Fletcher, Superintendent 
 
RE:   Vacancy Posting 
 
 
The following non-certified position is available for the 2020-2021 school year: 
 

Instructional Aide at Central Intermediate, 5.9 hours per school day, Monday 
through Friday. Applicants must have a current Paraprofessional Certificate or the 
ability to obtain one.  
 
Anyone interested in this position should complete an application and submit to 
Central Becky Hutton at (309) 734-2213 or bhutton@mr238.org  
 
 
  
 
 

Or send an application and/or resume and cover letter to: 
Edward D. Fletcher, Superintendent 

    Monmouth-Roseville C.U.S.D. # 238 
    105 North E Street 
               Monmouth, Illinois  61462 
 
 
 

THE MONMOUTH-ROSEVILLE C.U.S.D. #238 
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